
On Mon, May 8, 2017 at 9:03 AM, Raghav Madan <raghav.madan@michelin.com> wrote: 

Hello Mareena and Jyoti , 

We have received some very positive feedback from our colleagues who attended the workshop. 

Michelin India appreciates the efforts of your foundation. And would look to hold a similar 

session in our Chennai plant soon. I will get back with the details on that soon. 

Please share the pictures that you clicked. Along, with a basic summary of the presentation that 

we can share with people who were not able to attend the session. 

  

Thanks and Regards, 

Raghav Madan 
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